28th September 1990

Mrs. William Gillespie
610 N. Peninsular
NEW-SMYRNA BEACH, Florida 32169

Dear Sally,

The death of X. has been a great lost formme.

As you say, Sant Augustine will not be the same, but
anyway, I cannot stop going to St. Augustine to see,
year after year, what we can do for the minorcans heri-
tage and now, for the remembering of X.

I joign you a copy of my words in the local newspaper and
an aproximative and bad translation.

Hope to see you in November.
Love to you both.

Fernando A. Rubio
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